The Homestead at The Sixpence
events@thesixpence.com

We are thrilled to welcome you to your stay at The Homestead, our renovated 1846 farmhouse!
We hope your experience here is cozy and special!

Wifi: The Sixpence / Password: Letscelebrate!

We ask that you help us with a few things while you are here:

Parking for The Homestead is limited to the gravel in front of the house and the closest
garage. Parking on the blacktop is prohibited.

Our water is well water, meaning that it has a high iron content and can appear a little
darker than you might expect from the tap. Feel free to use the Brita in the fridge for
drinking water.

If using the hot tub, please carefully remove the cover using the latches, and replace it
when you’re done. Towels for the hot tub can be found in the closet by the back door.

If using the stove top, please be mindful that it is gas, and turn it off completely after use.
Glitter, bubbles, and any other decor that leaves residue are strictly prohibited.

Decor of any kind must be non-damaging, and removed completely before checkout.
Extra trash bags can be found under the kitchen sink. Filled, tied, trash bags can be
placed outside of the garage doors.

If there is any breakage, spillage, or damage done to The Homestead in any way, please
notify us immediately so we can handle appropriate repairs.

Please take all food with you, or throw it away. If you would like to leave napkins, paper
plates, cups, or similar unused items for the next guests, that would be fine. Otherwise,
please take these items as well.

Please use coasters and avoid leaving wet towels/items on any wood surfaces.

Before leaving, please tidy the rooms, and place used towels, washcloths, and sheets in
the laundry room.

A friendly reminder that your Homestead overnight rental is from 7PM - 2PM the
following day. Please be mindful that your Homestead overnight rental does not in any
way extend to any other facilities, other pieces of the property, or the fire pits.

Don’t forget to sign and date our Guestbook and let us know about your experience with
us!

Please contact your venue manager directly if you have any questions or concerns during your
stay, and enjoy your time at The Homestead!

Tamme K. - tamme@thesixpence.com, Kimberly G. - kimberly@thesixpence.com, Shelby H. -

shelby@thesixpence.com
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